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Sent: Sunday, September 24, 2006 7:56 AM 
To: BPA Public Involvement 
Subject: Comment on Long-Term Regional Dialogue Policy Proposal 
 
Comment on Long-Term Regional Dialogue Policy Proposal  
View open comment periods on http://www.bpa.gov/comment 
 
Richard Ziegler 
 
I think that you should write contracts for power to reflect a market rate. 


